From: Sofian Lignier

Sent: 28 August 2024 13:50

To: Planning

Subject: Comment on application number 2024/2821/P

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to comment on this planning application, while I note that the comment period closed on 19 August, I was away on my summer vacation and only got back.

I live at flat 7, 14 Netherhall Gardens and the south elevation of my flat is at the level where the school is planning its single storey extension at roof level to infill the valley roof.

The proposed variation of adding a window to the front gable is a concern for me as it would cause loss of privacy as such a window would directly overlook my living room and kitchen. Today, there are no such windows at that level overlooking my flat.

I would be ok for the window addition only on the condition that the window is fully glazed and remains closed at all times.

Thank you and feel free to contact me should you require any clarification.

Sofian